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Reilly's Luck
'Breathtaking and brimming with phenomenal moments' Grimdark Magazine
'An absolute marvel, a prodigious finishing touch to an ingeniously
plotted series' Novel Notions James Islington's bestselling debut The
Shadow of What Was Lost began an epic tale of three friends who
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embraced forbidden powers to confront an ancient evil. The adventure
continued in An Echo of Things to Come as armies clashed and magic
collided. Now the final battle - and the fate of the world - is at
hand in The Light of All That Falls, the gripping final volume in the
Licanius trilogy. Praise for the series: 'Numerous surprises . . .
action aplenty' SciFiNow 'You'll be left wanting more' SFX
'Astoundingly intricate world-building' Daily Mail 'Action-packed epic
fantasy' BookBag The Licanius trilogy: The Shadow of What Was Lost An
Echo of Things to Come The Light of All That Falls

Among Thieves
“An immensely entertaining novel” (Tor.com) from the author of The
Thousand Names The King of the Vordan is on his deathbed. Soon his
daughter, Raesinia will be the first Queen Regnant in centuries—and a
target for those who seek to control her. The most dangerous is Duke
Orlanko, Minister of Information, and master of the secret police. He
is the most feared man in the kingdom, and he knows an arcane secret
that puts Raesinia completely at his mercy. But Raesinia has found
unlikely allies in the returning war hero Janus bet Vhalnich, and his
loyal deputies, Captain Marcus d’Ivoire and Lieutenant Winter
Ihernglass. As Marcus and Winter struggle to find their places in the
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home they never thought they would see again, they help Janus and
Raesinia set in motion events that could shatter Orlanko’s powers, but
perhaps at the price of throwing the nation into chaos. But with the
people suffering under the Duke’s tyranny, they intend to protect the
kingdom with every power they can command, earthly or otherwise.

Murder at the Kinnen Hotel
GUNPOWDER AND BULLETS WILL DETERMINE THE VICTOR. When invasion looms
Tamas's invasion of Kez ends in disaster when a Kez counter-offensive
leaves him cut off behind enemy lines with only a fraction of his
army, no supplies, and no hope of reinforcements. Drastically
outnumbered and pursued by the enemy's best, he must lead his men on a
reckless march through northern Kez to safety, and back over the
mountains so that he can defend his country from an angry god,
Kresimir. But the threats are closer to homeIn Adro, Inspector Adamat
wants only to rescue his wife. To do so he must track down and
confront the evil Lord Vetas. He has questions for Vetas concerning
his enigmatic master, but the answers will lead Adamat on a darker
journey. Who will lead the charge?Tamas's generals bicker among
themselves, the brigades lose ground every day beneath the Kez
onslaught, and Kresimir wants the head of the man who shot him in the
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eye. With Tamas and his powder cabal presumed dead, Taniel Two-shot
finds himself as the last line of defense against Kresimir's advancing
army. THE CRIMSON CAMPAIGN continues the most acclaimed and actionpacked new epic fantasy series in years, following on from Promise of
Blood - an adrenaline-fuelled debut of flintlock mages, civil war, and
cold-blooded murder in a world where gods walk the earth.

Blood Tally
DANGEROUS DAYS It’s been three months since Drothe killed a legend,
burned down a portion of the imperial capital, and found himself
unexpectedly elevated into the ranks of the criminal elite. As the
newest Gray Prince in the underworld, he’s not only gained friends,
but also rivals—and some of them aren’t bothered by his newfound
title. A prince’s blood, as the saying goes, flows just as red as a
beggar’s. So when another Gray Prince is murdered and all signs point
to Drothe as the hand behind the knife, he knows it’s his blood that’s
in danger of being spilled. As former allies turn their backs and dark
rumors begin to circulate, Drothe is approached by a man who says he
can make everything right again. All he wants in exchange is a single
favor. Now Drothe finds himself traveling to the Despotate of Djan,
the empire’s long-standing enemy, to search for the friend he
Page 4/36

Access PDF The Crimson Campaign The Powder Mage Trilogy Book 2
betrayed—and the only person who can get him out of this mess. But the
grains of sand are running out fast, and even if Drothe can find his
friend, he may not be able to persuade him to help in time

Mage's Blood
As part of the Louis L'Amour's Lost Treasures series, this edition
contains exclusive bonus materials! Val Darrant was just four years
old the snowy night his mother abandoned him. But instead of meeting a
lonely death, he met Will Reilly--a gentleman, a gambler, and a
worldly, self-taught scholar. For ten years they each were all the
family the other had, traveling from dusty American boomtowns to the
glittering cities of Belle Époque Europe--until the day Reilly's luck
ran out in a roar of gunfire. But it wasn't a gambling brawl or a pack
of thieves that sealed Will's fate. It was a far more complex story
that Val would soon uncover--one that would bring him face-to-face
with the one person he least wants to see: his mother. With the help
of a beautiful, street-smart rancher and the woman who was Will
Reilly's lost love, Val must close this last cruel chapter of his past
before he can turn the page on an uncertain future. Louis L'Amour's
Lost Treasures is a project created to release some of the author's
more unconventional manuscripts from the family archives. In Louis
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L'Amour's Lost Treasures: Volumes 1, Beau L'Amour takes the reader on
a guided tour through many of the finished and unfinished short
stories, novels, and treatments that his father was never able to
publish during his lifetime. L'Amour's never-before-seen first novel,
No Traveller Returns, faithfully completed for this program, is a
voyage into danger and violence on the high seas. These exciting
publications will be followed by Louis L'Amour's Lost Treasures:
Volume 2. Additionally, many beloved classics will be rereleased with
an exclusive Lost Treasures postscript featuring previously
unpublished material, including outlines, plot notes, and alternate
drafts. These postscripts tell the story behind the stories that
millions of readers have come to know and cherish.

The Powder Mage Novella Collection #1
The Fiends of Nightmaria is a new novella from New York Times
bestselling author Steven Erikson, set in the world of the Malazan
Book of the Fallen. The king is dead, long live King Bauchelain the
First, crowned by the Grand Bishop Korbal Broach. Both are, of course,
ably assisted in the running of the Kingdom of Farrog by their slowly
unravelling servant, Emancipor Reese. However, tensions are mounting
between Farrog and the neighboring country of Nightmaria, the
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mysterious home of the Fiends. Their ambassador, Ophal D Neeth
Flatroq, seeks an audience with King Bauchelain, who has thus far
rebuffed his overtures. But the necromancer has some other things on
his plate. To quell potential rebellion nearly all the artists, poets,
and bards in the city have been put to death. A few survivors languish
in the dungeons, bemoaning their fates. Well, just moaning in general
reallyand maybe plotting escape and revenge. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

The Alchemist of Souls
Taniel Two-Shot is a powder mage with the Tristan Ghost Irregulars, a
band of volunteers who have made a name for themselves fighting in the
Fatrastan Revolution. They range through the swamps of the frontier,
cutting off enemy supplies and raiding towns while Taniel hunts the
Privileged sorcerers that make the Kez armies so powerful. When a
desperate call for help comes from the nearby city of Planth, the
Irregulars aren't the only ones to answer and Taniel must deal with
another hero of the revolution: Mad Colonel Styke. But not all is well
within the young Fatrastan government, and more hangs on the defense
of Planth than Taniel and his companions could possibly know.
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The Powder Mage Trilogy
The world is broken Corban wants nothing more than to be a warrior
under King Brenin's rule - to protect and serve. But that day will
come all too soon. And the price he pays will be in blood. Evnis has
sacrificed - too much it seems. But what he wants - the power to rule
-- will soon be in his grasp. And nothing will stop him once he has
started on his path. Veradis is the newest member of the warband for
the High Prince, Nathair. He is one of the most skilled swordsman to
come out of his homeland, yet he is always under the shadow of his
older brother. Nathair has ideas - and a lot of plans. Many of them
don't involve his father, the High King Aquilus. Nor does he agree
with his father's idea to summon his fellow kings to council. The
Banished Lands has a violent past where armies of men and giants
clashed in battle, but now giants are seen, the stones weep blood and
giant wyrms are stirring. Those who can still read the signs see a
threat far greater than the ancient wars. For if the Black Sun gains
ascendancy, mankind's hopes and dreams will fall to dust and it can
never be made whole again. MALICE is a dark epic fantasy tale of blind
greed, ambition, and betrayal.
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Chains of the Heretic
Captain Vlora is a powder mage in the Adran army. Once the favored,
adopted daughter of the field marshal, she is now a pariah amongst
those she called her family. Her superior officers would like nothing
more than to send her to a far off posting and forget about her, but
no one is exempt when there is a war - and powder mages are
desperately needed. When a traitorous guard captain goes on the run
with information that could harm the war effort, Vlora is sent on his
trail. She has three days to find him; she will have to make new
friends and test the limits of her skills. Fail, and good soldiers
will die. Succeed and maybe, just maybe, she can begin to work her way
back into the field marshal's good graces. A new story set in the
world of the Powder Mage trilogy, the most acclaimed and action-packed
new epic fantasy series in recent years. RETURN TO HONOR takes place
directly following the events of book one, Promise of Blood. Word
count ~ 12,000

An Echo of Things to Come
Erika ja Leora is a powder mage in northern Kez, a place where that
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particular sorcery is punishable by death. She is only protected by
her family name and her position as heir to a duchy. When she decides
to help a young commoner—a powder mage marked for death, fugitive from
the law—she puts her life and family reputation at risk and sets off
to deliver her new ward to the safety of Adro while playing cat and
mouse with the king's own mage hunters and their captain, Duke
Nikslaus.

Holy Sister
IN A RICH, DISTINCTIVE WORLD THAT MIXES MAGIC WITH TECHNOLOGY, WHO
COULD STAND AGAINST MAGES THAT CONTROL GUNPOWDER AND BULLETS? The
capital has fallen Field Marshal Tamas returns to his beloved country
to find that for the first time in history, the capital city of Adro
lies in the hands of a foreign invader. His son is missing, his allies
are indistinguishable from his foes, and reinforcements are several
weeks away. An army divided With the Kez still bearing down upon them
and without clear leadership, the Adran army has turned against
itself. Inspector Adamat is drawn into the very heart of this new
mutiny with promises of finding his kidnapped son. All hope rests with
one And Taniel Two-shot, hunted by men he once thought his friends,
must safeguard the only chance Adro has of getting through this war
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without being destroyed THE AUTUMN REPUBLIC is the epic conclusion
that began with Promise of Blood and The Crimson Campaign.

In the Field Marshal's Shadow
Alek Fitz is the lead reaper for Valkyrie Collections, an agency that
gathers debts for the paranormal elements of the world. Bound into
modern-day slavery by a contract he cannot break, sold by parents he
never knew, Alek works alongside demons, spirits, witches, and even
Death himself to collect on deals made with humanity. When Alek is
forced to take a job from a local vampire hunting down a run-away
thrall, he is immediately thrust into a world of blackmail and
backstabbing, where the Rules are nothing more than an inconvenience
to ancient, supernatural predators. For the first time, Alek has more
to fear from his clients than from his debtors. But Alek is the best
in the business. It’ll take more than a Vampire Lord to keep a good
reaper down.

Malice
AN EPIC INTERSTELLAR TALE OF WAR FROM A MASTER OF SCIENCE FICTION. One
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more tour on the red. Maybe my last. They made their presence on Earth
known thirteen years ago. Providing technology and scientific insights
far beyond what mankind was capable of. They became indispensable
advisors and promised even more gifts that we just couldn't pass up.
We called them Gurus. It took them a while to drop the other shoe. You
can see why, looking back. It was a very big shoe, completely
slathered in crap. They had been hounded by mortal enemies from sun to
sun, planet to planet, and were now stretched thin -- and they needed
our help. And so our first bill came due. Skyrines like me were
volunteered to pay the price. As always. These enemies were already
inside our solar system and were moving to establish a beachhead, but
not on Earth. On Mars.

The Crimson Campaign
In a world where mages control gunpowder and bullets, a brilliant
general must defend his country from both war and insurrection. Check
out the complete Powder Mage Trilogy in this omnibus edition, a series
that Brandon Sanderson called "Just plain awesome!" In Promise of
Blood: Field Marshal Tamas' coup against his king sent corrupt
aristocrats to the guillotine and brought bread to the starving. But
it also provoked war with the Nine Nations, internal attacks by
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royalist fanatics. Stretched to his limit, Tamas is relying heavily on
his few remaining powder mages, including the embittered Taniel, a
brilliant marksman who also happens to be his estranged son, and
Adamat, a retired police inspector whose loyalty is being tested by
blackmail. In The Crimson Campaign: Drastically outnumbered and
pursued by the enemy's best, Tamas must lead his men on a reckless
march through northern Kez to safety, and back over the mountains so
that he can defend his country from an angry god, Kresimir. In The
Autumn Republic: Field Marshal Tamas returns to his beloved country to
find that for the first time in history, the capital city of Adro lies
in the hands of a foreign invader. His son is missing, his allies are
indistinguishable from his foes, and reinforcements are several weeks
away.

The Crimson Campaign
'Just plain awesome . . . Innovative magic, quick-paced plot,
interesting world. I had a blast' Brandon Sanderson on Promise of
Blood Field Marshal Tamas's invasion of Kez has ended in disaster.
Stranded behind enemy lines and hounded by the enemy's finest, Tamas
must lead his remaining men on a reckless retreat through northern Kez
to safety. In Adro, Inspector Adamat wants only to rescue his wife. To
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do so, he must hunt down and confront the enigmatic Lord Vetus - but
the truth he learns is far darker than he could have imagined. The god
Kremsimir wants the head of Tamas's son, Taniel - the man who shot him
in the eye. With Tamas and his powder mages presumed dead, only Taniel
can lead the charge against the vengeful god and his invading army.
Praise for the series: 'Gunpowder and magic. An explosive combination'
Peter Brett 'Brings a welcome breath of gunpowder-tinged air to epic
fantasy' Anthony Ryan 'Tense action, memorable characters, rising
stakes . . . Brian McClellan is the real thing' Brent Weeks The Powder
Mage trilogy: Promise of Blood The Crimson Campaign The Autumn
Republic The Gods of Blood and Powder series: Sins of Empire Wrath of
Empire

Promise of Blood
Alek Fitz is a reaper, a collection agent who works for the
supernatural elements of the world, tracking down debtors and solving
problems for clients as diverse as the Lords of Hell, vampires,
Haitian loa, and goblins. He’s even worked for the Tooth Fairy on
occasion. Based out of Cleveland, Ohio, Alek is the best in the game.
As a literal slave to his job, he doesn’t have a choice. When Death
comes looking for someone to track down a thief, Alek is flung into a
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mess of vengeful undead, supernatural bureaucracy, and a fledgling imp
war. As the consequences of failure become dire, he has few leads, and
the clock is ticking. Only with the help of his friend Maggie—an
ancient djinn with a complex past—can he hope to recover the stolen
property, save the world, and just maybe wring a favor out of the
Great Constant himself. It’s a hell of a job, but somebody’s got to do
it . . .

Bitter Seeds
Set in an alternate nineteenth century, muskets and magic are weapons
to be feared in the first “spectacular epic” (Fantasy Book Critic) in
Django Wexler’s Shadow Campaigns series. Captain Marcus d’Ivoire,
commander of one of the Vordanai empire’s colonial garrisons, was
serving out his days in a sleepy, remote outpost—until a rebellion
left him in charge of a demoralized force clinging to a small fortress
at the edge of the desert. To flee from her past, Winter Ihernglass
masqueraded as a man and enlisted as a ranker in the Vordanai
Colonials, hoping only to avoid notice. But when chance sees her
promoted to command, she must lead her men into battle against
impossible odds. Their fate depends on Colonel Janus bet Vhalnich.
Under his command, Marcus and Winter feel the tide turning and their
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allegiance being tested. For Janus’s ambitions extend beyond the
battlefield and into the realm of the supernatural—a realm with the
power to reshape the known world and change the lives of everyone in
its path.

The Shadow Throne
Captain Tamas is an ambitious young officer in the Adran army. As a
commoner, he is one of very few without noble blood to hold a rank.
When he challenges the son of a duke over an insult, the subsequent
duel lands him in hot water with the nobility and the royal cabal of
Privileged sorcerers. Tamas is soon drawn into a conflict that goes to
the very highest office in the land, and his only ally is the most
unlikely of people; a young noblewoman named Erika, who needs Tamas to
teach her how to wield her powers as a powder mage.

Sworn in Steel
Two unlikely allies must journey across a kingdom in the hopes of
thwarting death itself. All his life, Nels has wanted to be a knight
of the kingdom of Avërand. Tall and strong, and with a knack for
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helping those in need, the people of his sleepy little village have
even taken to calling him the Knight of Cobblestown. But that was
before Nels died, murdered outside his home by a mysterious figure.
Now the young hero has awoken as a ghost, invisible to all around him
save one person -- his only hope for understanding what happened to
him -- the kingdom's heir, Princess Tyra. At first the spoiled royal
wants nothing to do with Nels, but as the mystery of his death
unravels, the two find themselves linked by a secret, and an enemy who
could be hiding behind any face. Nels and Tyra have no choice but to
abscond from the castle, charting a hidden world of tangled magic and
forlorn phantoms. They must seek out an ancient needle with the power
to mend what has been torn, and they have to move fast. Because soon
Nels will disappear forever.

Sins of Empire
When I was a youngster my parents invented a cool contraption. They
put one of every kind of animal in it. I accidentally got in before it
started. Halfway through the process my mum saw me and took me out.
All the animals had simply disappeared and I looked normal, or so it
seemed. They trashed the heaping hunk of metal as if it were a failure
and went back to the drawing board. That shows you how little they
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knew. I’m everything but normal, to be precise, I’m everything. In
Dovera everything is magical. Items in stores float without the need
for shelves, fires warm but don’t burn people, and ponds are windows
to other worlds. Green trees and bushes are everywhere and vines grow
so fast you can see it. In Dovera, castles are carved out of mountains
and cliffs of red sand tower above the valleys. In Dovera, trees talk
and move and laugh and dance. Welcome to a world where love is
stronger than hate and good wins over evil. This breathtaking story is
filled with anticipation and accomplishment, and a little hint of
love. It is a great story for all who fantasize about heroic rescues
and heroines that are honest, pure and true. Welcome to my world of
fantasy, in The Morning Star. –G. Davidson (Author)

Ghosts of the Tristan Basin
Five stories from the Powder Mage Universe, including the never-beforepublished "Green-Eyed Vipers" Hope's End The Girl of Hrusch Avenue
Green-Eyed Vipers The Face in the Window Return to Honor

Blood of Empire
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The searing conclusion of the thrilling epic fantasy trilogy that saw
a young girl trained by an arcane order of nuns grow into the fiercest
of warriors They came against her as a child. Now they face the woman.
The ice is advancing, the Corridor narrowing, and the empire is under
siege from the Scithrowl in the east and the Durns in the west.
Everywhere, the emperor’s armies are in retreat. Nona Grey faces the
final challenges that must be overcome if she is to become a full
sister in the order of her choice. But it seems unlikely that she and
her friends will have time to earn a nun’s habit before war is on
their doorstep. Even a warrior like Nona cannot hope to turn the tide
of war. The shiphearts offer strength that she might use to protect
those she loves, but it’s a power that corrupts. A final battle is
coming in which she will be torn between friends, unable to save them
all. A battle in which her own demons will try to unmake her. A battle
in which hearts will be broken, lovers lost, thrones burned.

Uncanny Collateral
"Love The Wheel of Time? This is about to become your new favorite
series." - B&N SF & Fantasy Blog Davian has won a victory for the
Augurs, but treachery surrounds him and his allies on all sides in the
second book of the acclaimed Licanus Trilogy, in which "fans of Robert
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Jordan and Brandon Sanderson will find much to admire." (The Guardian)
Following a devastating attack, an amnesty has been declared for all
Augurs--finally allowing them to emerge from hiding and openly oppose
the dark forces massing against the land of Andarra. The Augur Davian
and his new allies hurry north toward the ever-weakening Boundary, but
fresh horrors along their path suggest that their reprieve may have
come far too late. The new Northwarden, his ally in the Capital,
contends with assassins and politicians and uncovers a dangerous
secret. Meanwhile, their compatriot Asha begins a secret investigation
into the disappearance of the Shadows. And Caeden races against time
to fulfill a treacherous bargain, but as more and more of his memories
return, he begins to realize that the two sides in this ancient war
may not be as clear-cut as they first seemed The Licanius TrilogyThe
Shadow of What Was LostAn Echo of Things to ComeThe Light of All That
Falls

Forsworn
A brand new novella from the author of the acclaimed Powder Mage
series. Teado is a Changer, a shape-shifting military asset trained to
win wars. His platoon has been stationed in the Bavares high plains
for years, stranded. As they ration supplies and scan the airwaves for
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news, any news, their numbers dwindle. He's not sure how much time
they have left. Desperate and starving, armed with aging, faulting
equipment, the team jumps at the chance for a risky resupply mission,
even if it means not all of them might come. What they discover could
change the course of the war. At the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

Servant of the Crown
It's 1939. The Nazis have supermen, the British have demons, and one
perfectly normal man gets caught in between Raybould Marsh is a
British secret agent in the early days of the Second World War,
haunted by something strange he saw on a mission during the Spanish
Civil War: a German woman with wires going into her head who looked at
him as if she knew him. When the Nazis start running missions with
people who have unnatural abilities—a woman who can turn invisible, a
man who can walk through walls, and the woman Marsh saw in Spain who
can use her knowledge of the future to twist the present—Marsh is the
man who has to face them. He rallies the secret warlocks of Britain to
hold the impending invasion at bay. But magic always exacts a price.
Eventually, the sacrifice necessary to defeat the enemy will be as
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terrible as outright loss would be. Alan Furst meets Alan Moore in the
opening of an epic of supernatural alternate history, the tale of a
twentieth century like ours and also profoundly different. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

War Cry
'A fast-paced story, set in a brilliantly realised world . . . One of
the best fantasy novels of recent years' Bookbag on Sins of Empire
Brian McClellan's Sins of Empire began an epic tale of magic and
revolution. The story continued in Wrath of Empire, as rebels, spies
and sorcerers clashed. Now this thrilling adventure reaches an
explosive conclusion in Blood of Empire, the final novel in the Gods
of Blood and Powder series. Praise for Brian McClellan: 'Gunpowder and
magic. An explosive combination' Peter Brett 'Tense action, memorable
characters, rising stakes . . . Brian McClellan is the real thing'
Brent Weeks 'Brings a welcome breath of gunpowder-tinged air to epic
fantasy' Anthony Ryan 'Innovative magic, quick-paced plot, interesting
world. I had a blast' Brandon Sanderson Books by Brian McClellan: Gods
of Blood and Powder Sins of Empire Wrath of Empire Blood of Empire The
Powder Mage trilogy Promise of Blood (Winner of the Gemmell
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Morningstar Award) The Crimson Campaign The Autumn Republic

The Mad Lancers
'A fast paced story, set in a brilliantly realised world . . . One of
the best fantasy novels of recent years' Bookbag on Sins of Empire The
country is in turmoil. With the capital city occupied, half a million
refugees are on the march, looking for safety on the frontier,
accompanied by Lady Flint's soldiers. But escaping war is never easy,
and soon the battle may find them, whether they are prepared or not.
Back in the capital, Michel Bravis smuggles even more refugees out of
the city. But internal forces are working against him. With enemies on
all sides, Michael may be forced to find help with the very occupiers
he's trying to undermine. Meanwhile, Ben Styke is building his own
army. He and his mad lancers are gathering every able body they can
find and searching for an ancient artifact that may have the power to
turn the tides of war in their favor. But what they find may not be
what they're looking for. Magic and gunpowder collide in Wrath of
Empire, the explosive second novel in the Gods of Blood and Powder
series. Praise for Brian McClellan: 'Gunpowder and magic. An explosive
combination' Peter Brett 'Brings a welcome breath of gunpowder-tinged
air to epic fantasy' Anthony Ryan 'Tense action, memorable characters,
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rising stakes . . . Brian McClellan is the real thing' Brent Weeks
'Innovative magic, quick-paced plot, interesting world. I had a blast'
Brandon Sanderson Books by Brian McClellan: Gods of Blood and Powder
Sins of Empire Wrath of Empire The Powder Mage trilogy Promise of
Blood (Winner of the Gemmell Morningstar Award) The Crimson Campaign
The Autumn Republic

The Light of All That Falls
When Tudor explorers returned from the New World, they brought back a
name out of half-forgotten Viking legend: skraylings. Red-sailed ships
followed in the explorers’ wake, bringing Native American goods--and a
skrayling ambassador--to London. But what do these seemingly magical
beings really want in Elizabeth I’s capital? Mal Catlyn, a down-atheel swordsman, is seconded to the ambassador's bodyguard, but
assassination attempts are the least of his problems. What he learns
about the skraylings and their unholy powers could cost England her
new ally--and Mal his soul. File Under: Fantasy [ Midsummer Magic |
Skraylings | Double Trouble | Comedy of Terrors ] e-book ISBN:
978-0-85766-215-6 From the Paperback edition.
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Valor
Enter a new world or return to see old friends in four Powder Mage
Universe novellas featuring Erika, Tamas, Adamat, Taniel, Ka-poel, and
Ben Styke. Forsworn Servant of the Crown Murder at the Kinnen Hotel
Ghosts of the Tristan Basin.

The Thousand Names
View our feature on Douglas Hulick's Among Thieves. Drothe has been a
member of the Kin for years, rubbing elbows with thieves and murderers
in the employ of a crime lord while smuggling relics on the side. But
when an ancient book falls into his hands, Drothe finds himself in
possession of a relic capable of bringing down emperors-a relic
everyone in the underworld would kill to obtain.

The Morning Star
It is the height of the Gurlish Wars. Sergeant Tamas, a young
infantryman in the Adran Army, struggles to keep his squad alive
despite the blundering incompetence of their superior officers. Not
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only does Tamas have the curse of being an ambitious commoner in an
army where rank is purchased rather than earned, he is also a powder
mage. His magical ability to manipulate gunpowder is frowned upon by
officers and feared by Privileged sorcerers. When the Adran Army is
about to give up on the siege of an enemy fortress, Tamas seizes upon
the opportunity to prove his worth as a strategist and mage. But
breaking the enemy on his own won’t be easy, no matter how strong he
is. Powder Mage short story first published in the UNBOUND Anthology
on December 1st, 2015.

Wrath of Empire
In the colonial cities and towns of Fatrasta, peace has never been
easy. Immigrants fight amongst themselves or turn on the native
population, while the governing power of the Kez Army steps in only to
enforce the will of apathetic local governors assigned by a distant
crown. Young war hero Ben Styke commands a colonial garrison in a
sleepy frontier suburb. When the governor’s cruel brother stops for
the night, rising continental tensions force Styke to protect the
people of his town in a brutal escalation that threatens to destroy
everything—and everyone—he has fought for. Occurs twelve years before
the events in Sins of Empire.
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Woven
'Just plain awesome' Brandon Sanderson **Winner of the David Gemmell
Morningstar Award** It's a bloody business, overthrowing a king. Now,
amid the chaos, a whispered rumour is spreading. A rumour about a
broken promise, omens of death and the gods returning to walk the
earth. No one really believes these whispers. Perhaps they should.
Winner of the David Gemmell Morningstar Award, Promise of Blood is the
explosive first novel in the most action-packed and acclaimed new
fantasy series in years. 'Gunpowder and magic. An explosive
combination' Peter Brett 'Brings a welcome breath of gunpowder-tinged
air to epic fantasy' Anthony Ryan 'Tense action, memorable characters,
rising stakes . . . Brian McClellan is the real thing' Brent Weeks The
Powder Mage trilogy: Promise of Blood The Crimson Campaign The Autumn
Republic The Gods of Blood and Powder series: Sins of Empire Wrath of
Empire

Through a Glass, Darkly
A New York Times–bestselling series: A murder mystery set on Italy’s
secretive island of Murano, renowned for its world-famous glass. On a
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luminous spring day in Venice, Commissario Brunetti and his assistant
play hooky from work to help a friend, Marco Ribetti, arrested during
an environmental protest. They secure his release, only to be faced by
the fury of the man’s father-in-law, Giovanni De Cal, a cantankerous
glass factory owner who has been heard in the bars of Murano making
violent threats about Ribetti. Brunetti’s curiosity is piqued, and he
finds himself drawn to Murano to investigate. Is De Cal the type of
man to carry out his threats? Then one morning the body of De Cal’s
night watchman is found. Over long lunches, on secret boat rides, in
quiet bars, and down narrow streets, Brunetti searches for the killer
. . . “One of the best of the international crime writers.” —Rocky
Mountain News “[A] superlative series.” —The New York Times Book
Review

Return to Honor
'Crackles with excitement and adventure on every page' Fantasy Book
Review Enter a war-torn world where gunpowder and magic collide The
nation of Fatrasta is a haven for criminals, rebels, adventurers and
sorcerers seeking relics of the past. As insurrection grows, only the
iron will of the Lady Chancellor holds the capital city of Landfall
together. Yet an ancient power as old as time is rising, and the fate
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of this young nation now rests in the hands of a spy, a disgraced war
hero and a mercenary general with a past as turbulent as Landfall's
present. Sins of Empire is the explosive new epic fantasy from Gemmell
Award-winning author Brian McClellan. Look out for Wrath of Empire,
book two in the Gods of Blood and Powder series, in May 2018. Praise
for Brian McClellan: 'Gunpowder and magic. An explosive combination'
Peter Brett 'Brings a welcome breath of gunpowder-tinged air to epic
fantasy' Anthony Ryan 'Tense action, memorable characters, rising
stakes . . . Brian McClellan is the real thing' Brent Weeks
'Innovative magic, quick-paced plot, interesting world. I had a blast'
Brandon Sanderson Books by Brian McClellan: Gods of Blood and Powder
Sins of Empire Wrath of Empire The Powder Mage trilogy Promise of
Blood (Winner of the Gemmell Morningstar Award) The Crimson Campaign
The Autumn Republic

The Fiends of Nightmaria
The first book of the Lamentation's End series begins an adventurous
tale of friendship and discovery. Merith is nearing its annual
Hansweighn celebration, which brings a rite of passage for young men.
It also provides the perfect cover for three friends making their
escape from the island nation. Rorry (a noblewoman), Kylan (a gay
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commoner), and Scarlett (a secret magus), do just that. Meanwhile, a
dark force has plans for the holiday as well. As the young Merithians
enact their escape, the Dregs send their werewolves to begin an
invasion. The unexpected attack forces the friends into an uneasy
alliance with one of Merith's soldiers, Cord, someone with a secret of
his own. As the Dregs and their cursed wolfkin rip across Merith, the
young ones must trust a band of foreign mercenaries comprised of a
flirt, a half-ogre cook, two Ukrestian monks, and a peculiar sorcerer.
Finding secrets of elves, satyrs, and piks in the shadows, they
discover why it's imperative to the world that they reach the
continent.

Siege of Tilpur
Special Detective Constable Adamat may be the most capable young
investigator in all of Adopest. He's sharp, thoughtful, and his
particular sorcery gives him a flawless memory. A transfer to the
First Precinct seems like the perfect opportunity to showcase his
abilities and advance his career. But things work differently in the
First Precinct. The murder of a businessman's mistress quickly pulls
Adamat into an unexpected world of conspiracy and politics where he's
forced to use all his wits to stay one step ahead of unseen enemies
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and keep his friends—and himself—from the guillotine. Occurs twentytwo years before the events in Promise of Blood.

War Dogs
David Hair is the award-winning writer of two young adult fiction
series, The Aotearoa and The Return of Ravana (based on the Vedic epic
The Ramayana). Mage's Blood, the first volume of a series called The
Moontide Quartet, is Hair's first work of adult fantasy. In a starred
review of Mage's Blood, Publisher's Weekly said, "This multilayered
beginning to the Moontide Quartet plunges readers into a taut network
of intrigue and mystery that tightens with each chapter. Hair portrays
a stark and beautiful world breaking apart, with both good and evil
characters desperate to reshape it through magic, war, and treachery.
This strong debut should draw in fantasy readers of all stripes." Most
of the time the Moontide Bridge lies deep below the sea, but every
twelve years the tides sink and the bridge is revealed, its gates open
for trade. The Magi are hell-bent on ruling this new world, and for
the last two Moontides they have led armies across the bridge on
"crusades of conquest." Now, the third Moontide is almost here, and
this time the people of the East are ready for a fight but it is three
seemingly ordinary people that will decide the fate of the world.
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Opprobrium
War has erupted in the Banished Lands as the race for power
intensifies. Corban flees his homeland searching for peace, but he
soon discovers that there is no haven in the west as the agents of
Rhin and roaming bands of giants hound his every step. Veradis leaves
the battleground and rushes to his King's side. But he has witnessed
both combat and betrayal and his duty weighs heavily upon him. Maquin
seeks only revenge, but pirate slavers and the brutal world of pitfighting stand in his way. Nathair becomes embroiled in the wars of
the west as Queen Rhin marches against King Owain. The need to find
the cauldron of the giants drives him on. Sides are chosen and oaths
will be fulfilled or broken in a land where hell has broken loose.

The Autumn Republic
Emperor Cynead has usurped command of the Memoridons—Tower-controlled
memory witches—and consolidated his reign over the Syldoonian Empire.
After escaping the capital city of Sunwrack, Captain Braylar Killcoin
and his Jackal company evade pursuit across Urglovia, tasked with
reaching deposed emperor Thumarr and helping him recapture the throne.
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Braylar’s sister, Soffjian, rejoins the Jackals and reveals that
Commander Darzaak promised her freedom if she agreed to aid them in
breaking Cynead’s grip on the other Memoridons and ousting him.
Imperial forces attempt to intercept Braylar’s company before they can
reach Thumarr. The Jackals fight through Cynead’s battalions but find
themselves trapped along the Godveil. Outmaneuvered and outnumbered,
Braylar gambles on some obscure passages that Arki has translated and
uses his cursed flail, Bloodsounder, to part the Godveil, leading the
Jackals to the other side. There, they encounter the ruins of human
civilization, but they also learn that the Deserters who abandoned
humanity a millennium ago and created the Veil in their wake are still
very much alive. But are they gods? Demons? Monsters? What Braylar,
Soffjian, Arki, and the Jackals discover beyond the Godveil will shake
an empire, reshape a map, and irrevocably alter the course of history.
Skyhorse Publishing, under our Night Shade and Talos imprints, is
proud to publish a broad range of titles for readers interested in
science fiction (space opera, time travel, hard SF, alien invasion,
near-future dystopia), fantasy (grimdark, sword and sorcery,
contemporary urban fantasy, steampunk, alternative history), and
horror (zombies, vampires, and the occult and supernatural), and much
more. While not every title we publish becomes a New York Times
bestseller, a national bestseller, or a Hugo or Nebula award-winner,
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we are committed to publishing quality books from a diverse group of
authors.

Page 34/36

Access PDF The Crimson Campaign The Powder Mage Trilogy Book 2
Read More About The Crimson Campaign The Powder Mage Trilogy Book 2
Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Page 35/36

Access PDF The Crimson Campaign The Powder Mage Trilogy Book 2
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
Travel

Page 36/36

Copyright : juchitandezaragoza.gob.mx

